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MARCH 5, 2024, CONSOLIDATED PRESIDENTIAL PRIMARY ELECTION 
 

Vote Center Location Change in Huron, California 
 
Fresno, CA—The Fresno County Clerk Elections Department announces that the Vote Center 

previously announced to be hosted at the John Palacios Community Center will be moved to the City 

of Huron City Hall located at 17051 12th St., Huron, CA 93234.  Only the location for this Vote Center 

has changed.  The new location at Huron City Hall will open at 9am Saturday March 2 and be open 

all previously announced hours.  

 

Due to ongoing maintenance actions at the John Palacios Community Center, the Community Center 

is unable to host a Vote Center this election.  We hope to return to the Community Center for our next 

regularly scheduled election in November of 2024. 

   

Voters can easily find a Vote Center that is convenient for them at VoteFresnoCounty.com 

 

For any questions regarding the election or ballots, Fresno County voters can go to 

VoteFresnoCounty.com for answers, or they can call (559) 600‐VOTE (8683) or Toll Free (844) 977‐

VOTE (8683). 

Huron Vote Center has Moved. 

Huron City Hall 

17051 12th St., Huron, CA 93234 
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